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CITY COUNCIL 

OFFICIAL RESOLUTION 

OFFERED BY 

Councilor Sharon Durkan 
Be It Resolved, that the Boston City Council Offers its Sincerest Appreciation for 

the Leadership of Friends of the Public Garden President: 

Liz Vizza 
IN RECOGNITION OF: 

Her leadership as President of the Friends of the Public Garden and continued partnership 

with the City of Boston with a mission to renew, care and advocate for these three 

historic parks: the Boston Common, the Public Garden, and the Commonwealth Avenue 

Mall. The accomplishments she shepherded are innumerable, from the ambitious vision 

of the Boston Common Master Plan, to heralding projects like the Embrace, the 

restoration of the 54th Regiment Memorial and the Child Fountain, to activations that 

have made the Parks more enjoyable for all. From the small details, to the big picture, her 

advocacy for the three parks and beyond is felt, appreciated and has been 

transformational for residents and park users, and her legacy of championing park 

excellence, and inclusive open space will live on beyond her retirement. 
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